Dear Ignite family:

Ramadan Kareem!!

We would like to recognize and show our appreciation for our fantastic support staff. A lot of
time and effort goes on behind the scenes to keep our school and community safe, operational
and looking beautiful. This year, our support staff have worked especially hard due to the

Covid-19 pandemic.

To help celebrate and show our thanks, we are encouraging you to donate and help fill a
support staff gift bag. Each class will be responsible for filling three gift bags. These will be
presented to our amazing support staff on Friday, April 29, 2022.

HOW TO HELP FILL ASUPPORT STAFF GIFT BAG:

1. Purchase the item(s) your child has signed up for or been assigned. Each classroom will be
responsible for two gift bags. Items that will be going in the gift bags are:

Male

3 pack of socks (dark blue or black)
| bottle of hand sanitizer (500 ml)

1 box of masks

1 bottle shampoo

1 comb

1 bar of soap

1 pkg disposable razors (3-5)

1 toothpaste

1 toothbrush- individually wrapped
1 shaving cream

1 deodorant

1 bag of chocolates/sweets (500 grams)
1 pack of gum or mints

Female

3 pack of socks (dark blue or black)
1 bottle of hand sanitizer (500 ml)

1 box of masks

1 bottle shampoo

1 comb

1 bar of soap

1 pkg disposable razors (3-5)

1 toothpaste

1 toothbrush- individually wrapped
1 body wash

1 deodorant

1 bag of chocolates/sweets (500 grams)
1 pack of gum or mints




Personalize the gift bag with a handwritten or decorative note, thanking the support staff for all
of their hard work making IGNITE great.

All items need to be at school by Tuesday, April 26, 2022
Gifts will be distributed to our support staff on Friday, April 29,2022

Thank you for your generosity in helping us support our wonderful support staff!
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